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  EDITORIAL 
 
 

 Those of you who consider that your 
taxes are a bit high should consider the case of 
the Puget Sound Power & Light company. 
Since 1930 their tax burden has been 
increased one million dollars and is now about 
$10 a year for each customer. The increase is 
enough to allow for a 10 per cent decrease in 
rates, or would allow a one-third increase in 
all company payroll - that is, if it did not have 
to be paid to the state. On top of this consider 
that their competition, public owned plants, 
pay no taxes. It has been stated that the Coulee 
dam will sell power at 2 mills per kilowatt 
hour. The private company pays 2.7 mills 
taxes on the same amount. The “tax trust” is 
beginning to grind sand into the wheels of 
industry. 
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